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STATE OF ARKANSAS 
OFFICE OF STATE PROCUREMENT 

1509 West 7th Street, Room 300 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201-4222 

 
 

ADDENDUM 1 
 
 
TO:  Vendors Addressed 
FROM:  Janet Quattlebaum, Buyer 
DATE: October 17, 2017 
SUBJECT:  SP-18-0018 Statewide Printed Envelopes 

 
The following change(s) to the above-referenced IFB have been made as designated below: 
 

 Change of specification(s) 

 Additional specification(s) 

 Change of bid opening time and date 

 Cancellation of bid 

x Other 

 

 

 

OTHER 

 

 Delete the following Section 1.11 NOTE, 6th Bullet: 
 
A ten percent (10%) preference will be given for recycled paper.  To receive 10% Recycled Preference, 
contractor must bid recycled on all line items. 

 

 Add the following, Section 1.11 NOTE, 6th Bullet. 
 
 A ten percent (10%) preference will be given to those bidders bidding Recycled paper per Item Section as 
noted on the Official Bid Price Sheet(s). 
 
 
The specifications by virtue of this addendum become a permanent addition to the above referenced IFB.  Failure to 
return this signed addendum may result in rejection of your bid. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Janet Quattlebaum at janet.quattlebaum@dfa.arkansas.gov or (501) 324-9319. 
 
 
 
Company:   
 
Signature:   
 
Date:   
 
 

 


